
 

 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (VIOLET ROAD, WEST BRIDGFORD) 

(PROHIBITION OF WAITING AND AMENDMENTS TO RESIDENTS’ CONTROLLED ZONE) 

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 (8348) 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Requests have been received to remove an existing Residents Parking Bay on Violet Road, West 

Bridgford at the rear of properties 168 and 170 Radcliffe Road. The parking bay will be replaced 

with a Single Yellow Line, No Waiting Mon – Sat 8 am – 6pm, which is in keeping with the times of 

the existing Residents’ Parking scheme. The proposals are required to facilitate new rear access 

to properties on Radcliffe Road. 

 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/4086/01 


